
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

September 20, 2010 
 
 

 
ITEM:  II.B. 
 

 
TOPIC: “Helping Make Communities Better” Grant 
 from BASF Corporation to Winston Churchill High School 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District 
accept the “Helping Make Communities Better” grant of $3,000 from BASF 

Corporation’s Livonia Polyurethane Solutions manufacturing site to the staff and 
students of Winston Churchill High School. 
 

 
RATIONALE: 
 

The grant will be used to enhance science education programs. 
 
 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None. 

 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 

 
Donna McDowell 
 

 
EXHIBITS:  
 

None 
 
 

 
amb 


